Steven Sepe

From:

rvitello <rvitello@cox.net>

Sent:

Monday, March 17, 2025 3:35 PM

To:

House State Government and Elections Committee

Cc:

Barbara Winkler

Subject:

Support of H-5515

Dear Legislators,

Thank you for holding hearings on H-5515 tomorrow. i would like to add my name to those in support of H-5515. We already have many safeguards to ensure the integrity of the vote in RI and joining the many other state's that have same day registration. It is time and this is a commonsense approach that even some skeptics should be able to live with!

Thank you!

Robert Vitello & Barbara Winkler 17 Everett Street Newport RI 02840